
From: Phyllis Weinstock
To: Simmons, Ellen
Subject: Holocaust Day of Remembrance Invitation
Date: Wednesday, April 05, 2017 12:44:25 PM

Dear Honorable Members of York County Board of Supervisors,
On behalf of the United Jewish Community of the Virginia Peninsula, you are cordially
invited to attend the annual observance of Yom Hashoah, Holocaust Remembrance Day on
Sunday, April 23rd at 4:00.
The formal invitation is attached with further details.
We hope you will be able to join us and our community. Please let us know if you will be in
attendance so we may recognize you. 
Thank you in advance.
 
Sincerely,
 
Phyllis Weinstock
757-930-1422
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